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Refers to Item #1 
Public Hearing of July 17, 2018 

M E M O R A N D U M  July 9, 2018 
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
  
CC: Sadhu Johnston, City Manager 

Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager 
Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk 
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager’s Office 
Rena Kendall-Craden Director, Communications 
Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Gil Kelley, General Manager, Planning Urban Design and Sustainability 

  
FROM: Karen Hoese 

Assistant Director, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 
  
SUBJECT: Miscellaneous Amendments:  155 East 37th Avenue (Little Mountain)  

 
  
 
This memorandum informs Council that one of the items contained in the Policy Report dated 
June 5, 2018, titled “Miscellaneous Amendments - Zoning and Development By-law, Various 
CD-1 By-laws, and Noise Control, Parking and Sign By-laws”, which was referred on June 19, 
has been removed.  
 
The item that was removed was for 155 East 37th Avenue (Little Mountain), and required that its 
CD-1 By-law be enacted before the miscellaneous amendments were scheduled for public 
hearing. That CD-1 By-law enactment has not yet been considered by Council. As a result, the 
amendment related to that CD-1 will be rescheduled for another public hearing once the CD-1 
has been enacted.  
 
Accordingly, 155 East 37th Avenue (Little Mountain) is not included in the Summary and 
Recommendation that staff have prepared for the Miscellaneous Amendments report, nor has 
the draft by-law amending the CD-1 been posted. No action by Council is required. 
 
 

 
Karen Hoese 
Assistant Director, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 
 


